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Shelley George

Subject: FW: Attn: Mayor & City Council

From: Luke Hollingsworth  
Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2018 11:42 AM 
Subject: Attn: Mayor & City Council 
 
Good morning Mayor Terrell and Allen City Council, 
 
I write today thanking you for the opportunity that you have given me to serve on the Planning and Zoning Commission for 
the last three years.  It is with both sadness and excitement, that as of this morning I will be resigning my position in order 
to run for the open Seat No. 3 in the upcoming May election.  I appreciate the trust that you gave me to represent the City 
of Allen during my tenure on the commission and I look forward to what opportunities lie ahead for me to serve my 
community. 
 
Warmest regards, 
 
Luke A. Hollingsworth 


